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Macville thanks businesses

	The Macville Public School staff would like to thank a few specific business owners and management for donations during the

holiday season, which made a big difference for some families to celebrate together with less worry and stress.

Thank you to Garden Foods, Sport Chek, Zehrs and Walmart.

We are so fortunate to be part of a kind and generous community with businesses like these to lend support when needed. Their

support made a big difference towards some holiday happiness.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

Lisa Okazawa,

Teacher

Macville Public School
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